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will be needed to backfill the loss of program fees. Also, which course fees we
would need to add to cover the expendable materials currently covered by
program fees. Budget Managers are working on a draft of what this might
look like and it should be completed before Thanksgiving. It will be a very
rough draft and there will be several iterations over the next several months.

We hoped to implement a differential model Fall 2023, but the governor
decreed no tuition increases this year and because of a new policy passed in
2018, differential tuition is considered a type of tuition that must be
approved at the Board of Higher Education level so we can’t implement
anything until likely fall 2024. We are going through the normal process of
approving and reviewing program fees and course fees until that time, but
are working on this parallel path to develop this differential tuition model
that will give us greater flexibility and crea
ary㐸
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Jon: We are still looking at that -- there are many models of differential
tuition that could apply to majors or a separat
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that was focused on religious accommodation so for that purpose w�㰀
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